
 

 

Date: 07th March 2021 
 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 532497 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Plot no. C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051. 
Scrip Code: RADICO 

 

Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 

Subject: Intimation regarding a fire accident at our Rampur plant on 6th March, 2021  
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby 
intimate you about a fire that broke out at our Rampur plant in Uttar Pradesh.  
 

On 6th March 2021, around 8.15 AM, a sudden fire was noticed in two of the alcohol storage tanks with a combined 
capacity of Extra Neutral Alcohol of 350,000 bulk litres. 
 

The Company’s emergency response team along with the local fire brigades were able to bring the fire under 
control without any spread to other alcohol production, storage and bottling areas. Furthermore, there was no loss 
of life.  
 

We would like to further inform that there is no material impact on revenues/production of the Company due to 
this fire incident. Production was stopped only for a few hours as a precautionary measure. As of now all alcohol 
production and bottling operations have resumed. 
 

We would like to state that we have adequate insurance in place to cover the damages at the plant. We have 
intimated to the insurance companies and they are in the process of ascertaining the extent of loss. 
 
We would like to thank the local administration including the District Fire Control Department for their prompt 
action.  
 
We request you to kindly take the above in your records. Any further material development in this regard will be 
updated. 

 


